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ILLINOIS POWER OOMPANY
CLINTON POWER STATION. P.O. 80x 678, CLINTON, ILLINOIS 61727

May 10, 1986

Docket No. 50-461

Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator
Region III
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Subject: Investigation of Concern Letter to the NRC dated
March 25, 1986

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Illinois Power Company (IP). received a copy of the subject
letter concerning the competency of an IP supervisor. IP has
investigated this concern. The results of this investigation are
stated below:

1) Qualifications of the supervisor in question were
reviewed by the department manager and IP Human
Resources. Both reviews concluded that, based on
experience and education, the supervisor is qualified
to fulfill the assigned position.

2) The concernee was intervieriod by IP Quality Assurance
and the department manager. In both interviews, the
concernee stated that he knew of no quality or hardware
problems that exist in the plant.

Based on the above, IP concludes that the supervisor in
question is qualified to fulfill the assigned position.
Investigation of this concern did not reveal any existing quality
or hardware problems. Documentation supporting these conclusions
is available on site for NRC review.

IPlease contact me if you have any questions concerning this
matter.
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Sincerely yours,

. Hall.

Vice President
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cc: B. L. Siegel, NRC Clinton Licensing Project Manager
NRC Resident Office
Illinois Department of Nuclear Safety
Director, Office of I&E, USNRC, Washington, DC 20555


